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Rosenberg Corey

From: Joanne Wildman <jwildman@bendcable.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:49 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: rent control

I am a landlord in Bend. I keep my rent reasonable and feel that we as Oregon citizens should be able to run our own 
business without the State stepping in to regulate us. I am opposed to HB 2004-A 
  
Joanne Wildman 


